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January 2021 

 
Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

 

The tracking reports for pupils in Years 8-11, based on their winter examinations, have now been 

issued on SIMS Parent App.   You may have already received yours but, if not, it will arrive shortly.  
You will appreciate that these have been produced under difficult circumstances.   

 

Once reports have been issued, we intend to hold parent consultations for each year group, via an 

online platform. You will be notified of the dates for each consultation in due course and given 

guidance on how to participate in advance of the consultation. In the meantime, I would encourage all 

pupils to take part fully in any assignments or assessments set by their teachers.  

 

 

To further facilitate continuity of learning, we have taken the decision to reschedule the planned Baker 

Day (22 January 2021) and the School Development Day (22 February 2021) to later in the academic 

year, dates to be confirmed.  

  

 

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for supporting your daughters in their online studies since 

the start of term.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

W E Thompson 

Headmaster 

 

 

 

 

 


